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Greene County Commission Appoints Tina Phillips as Deputy Budget Officer 
  
SPRINGFIELD, Missouri- The Greene County Commission has appointed Tina Phillips as the 
county’s deputy budget officer, effective Monday, April 6. Phillips will assist Jeff Scott, Budget 
Officer, in coordinating the county’s annual budget, monitoring the county’s financial condition, 
analyzing the financial impact of legislation and developing and maintaining special projects.  
 
Tina transitions to the budget office from the Greene County Sheriff’s Office, where she served 
two years as the Financial Coordinator. She brings over 22 years of accounting, budgeting and 
management experience to the county. Phillips is a graduate of Drury University, where she 
received a degree in Business Administration. Tina and her husband, Jack, and daughter, Amber, 
have been residents of Greene County for the last 25 years. 
 
 "We are very pleased to have Tina on our team as Deputy Budget Officer. She brings a wealth of 
knowledge and experience to the position and the desire to serve the citizens of Greene 
County." said Bob Cirtin, Greene County Presiding Commissioner. 
 
“I am excited to begin this new phase of my career in the Budget Office,” said Phillips. “I look 
forward to providing the best possible service to all of the county offices.” 
 
 
CONTACT: Erin Hedlun, Public Information Officer, Springfield-Greene County Office of 
Emergency Management | 417-829-6555 (office) | 417-860-0903 (cell) 
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